
 

 

Based on feedback we’ve received, we have made some changes to the Ladies League.  

We will no longer allow “subs.”  However, we will allow teams to have ONE full team 

reschedule/session if needed and granted by the opponent.  To do so, you must 

confirm with the opposing team, location, and us.  Additionally, the reschedule 

MUST be played at the original location and done within two weeks!  So, if Team A 

requests a reschedule with Teams B and C, Team A will not be able to reschedule a 

match for the remainder of the Session, but Teams B and C would still have their 

reschedules available, if needed.  Ladies teams will still be able to add/drop 

throughout the session (without our prior approval), but once a player is dropped, 

they cannot be added back to your team for that session!  If you were allowed 

to do this, you would be having a “sub,” which is no longer allowed.  Just keep in mind 

as you add/drop players that a player must still meet their individual requirements 

for post-session play.     

 

Thank you to those that took the time to express your concerns about the 

“sub”/reschedule rule.  We hope you will find this new policy meets your needs and is 

more flexible and much less complicated.  Thanks! 
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